
LARUE PLANNING COMMISSION AND ZONING BOARD MEETING 
DATE January 19, 2015 

 
 

The La Rue Planning Commission and Zoning Board met on January 19, 2015 in the Council 
Room.  Present were Board Member Milton Lightfoot, Lance Roberts, Lauren Park, Bob Howell, 
Carol Howell, and Clerk Mary Price. 
 
 
Meeting minutes were approved with a motion by Lance Roerts and a second by Milton 
Lightfoot, motion passed.   
 
 
Old Business 
 
 
New Business 
Please see the attached documentation regarding the request that Cheryl Johnson was asking the 
zoning board.  A motion was made by Milton Lightfoot to approve to separate the two lots 
according to the survey with a second by Lance Roberts, motion passed.  
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